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TRENGWAINTON SCARECROWS 

St Maddern’s won the scarecrow competition! 

During the last weeks of last term—the children 
made scarecrows that were displayed in    
Trengwainton Gardens over the holidays.              
We were voted: 

1st – Peg leg Pete (St Maddern’s) 

2nd – Floppy Loppy Philip and Salty Sam (St 

Maddern’s)   

by the visitors to Trengwainton. 

As a well done, the whole school has been invited to 
a den building session on Friday 30th September.  
This is always great fun. Welly boots or old shoes to 
be brought to school as it will be muddy.  

We will go whatever the weather so coats are      
advisable too! 

SCHOOL BANK 

The School Bank will be open on Thursday 29
th

 
September from 8.30am for new savers. The bank 
will open for existing members on Thursday 6th 
October. You can start saving for Christmas.  Par-
ents are also able to open an account if they wish. 

HEAD LICE 

Please ensure you check your childs head daily for 
headlice. The office has a bug-buster kit giving more 
details on what is available to help eradicate this. 

WANTED 

Shoe boxes, large yogurt pots, flesh coloured pop 
sock or old tights (worn but clean is good….we don’t 
mind if they are laddered!) 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

Well done to all those children who took part in the 
Harvest Festival on Sunday and Monday and to those 
parents who came along to support. 

PIRATE FM WORKSHOP 

On Monday 26
th

 September Years 5 and 6 have 
been specially invited to Humphry Davy school to take 
part in a media workshop where they will create an 
advert with the help of Pirate FM.  

This will take place between 1-2pm and will have an 
early lunch. 

AUTUMN FAYRE AND NON-UNIFORM DAY 

This term we will be holding an Autumn fayre (Friday 

21
st

 October).  

On Friday 30
th

 September we will be having a non-
uniform day.   

Please could children bring in 2 tins instead of wearing 
uniform that day. It can be anything from a can of coke 
to a tin of fruit or beans. The tins brought in that day 
will be used for our tombola stall. 

WORLD PEACE DAY 

Well done to Key Stage 2 children who took part in the 
World Peace Day on Wednesday at Truro Cathedral.  
The children were once again brilliant ambassadors 
for our school and sang superbly.   

Thanks to Mr Butterfield and Mr Oliver who helped 
with transport.  
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HEADTEACHERS AWARD 

Grace, for having brilliant ideas and using her creative imagination in her story writing. 

CORE VALUES AWARD 

Harry A for having the courage to go swimming, and trusting Mrs Miles would help you. 

STAR READERS 

CLASS 1:  

Roan 

CLASS 2:  

Anouk = 8, Fern = 8, Harry = 6, Jake = 5, Rhys = 5, Scarlett = 8 

SUPER SPELLER 

Roxanne 

READING KARATE 

Jayden = Purple 

LUNCH TIME AWARD 

Roan, for politeness, helpfulness and healthy eating habits. 

TEDDY BEAR AWARD 

Olivia, for her positive attitude towards learning. 

ATTENDANCE FIGURES 

CLASS 1: 86.9%, CLASS 2: 95% 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

29.9.16     Circle of friends 2-3pm 

6.10.16     Circle of friends 2-3pm 

11.10.16     Trerice—whole school trip 

24.10.16-02.11.16  HALF TERM 

8.11.16    Camborne Music Festival 

21.11.16    Whole School Assessment Week 

22.11.16    Hearing screening 

28.11.16    INSET (Madron Feast) SATURDAY SESSIONS 

24.09.16 Humphry Davy 9am-12:30pm 

01.10.16 Mounts Bay Academy AM 


